
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that bids are being solicited for the operation and 

management of the Athens County Board of Developmental Disabilities 

(ACBDD) School Food Service Program at the Beacon School. 

Proposals will be received until but not after 3:00 p.m. EST on March 15, 

2024 at: 

Athens County Board of Developmental Disabilities 

Attention: Scott Zielinski 

801 West Union Street 

Athens, Ohio 45701 

Proposals may be hand-delivered or postal mailed. Proposals received 

after the stated time will be returned as unopened and will not be 

considered.  ACBDD is not responsible for mail service and no 

fax/electronic bids will be accepted. 

 

Proposals must be submitted in compliance with all requirements listed 

within the Request for Proposal (RFP). 

 

RFP packets are available for pickup from Scott Zielinski, Director of 

Finance, at the address listed above or may be obtained by visiting 

ACBDD’s website at www.athenscbdd.org 

 

This notice is being published both in print and online. ACBDD shall 

reserve the right to reject any or all submitted proposals, or any part 

thereof, and waive any formalities. 

 


